christian

homeschoolers 0

OF THE FOOTHILLS

Frequently Asked Questions

Can | belong to this Homeschool Co-op if my kids are younger than Kindergarten?

In order to best serve the needs of the co-op community, available co-op spots will first be available to
families who have school aged children, (so entering preschool) first and remaining spots will be
available to families with infants (0-2 year olds.)

Can | belong to this co-op if | homeschool through a charter, ISP or privately?

First, we want to clearly state that Christian Homeschoolers of the Foothills doesn’t offer any legal
covering for homeschooling. We are simply a co-op of volunteer families who seek to carry each
other’s burdens and be our brother’s keepers in this endeavor, during this common season in all of our
lives. Christian Homeschoolers of the Foothills supports many styles of homeschooling:
(This list is not conclusive.)

e Those who file their own affidavits

e Those who belong to an ISP

e Those who belong to a private school

e Those who belong to a public charter

How many weeks are in each semester?

Each semester is 12 weeks long. There is a week off for Easter and Thanksgiving.

Can | sign my child up for a class which is above their grade level?

All children are at different learning levels that do not necessarily fall into grades as our classes do.
We ask that you sign your children up in the grade level they are currently in and also put them on the
waitlist for the higher level class they would like to take. If there is room we would be happy to
accommodate your request.

Can | drop off my kids for co-op classes/events?

No. Each parent is expected to participate in the co-op in some capacity and is responsible for their
children while they are participating in co-op classes/events.



